Results of our Reception Welcome Mass Questionnaire

Thank you to all of our families who attended our Welcome Mass on Sunday 15" September
2025. It was wonderful to welcome so many families to the parish 'Reception Welcome
Mass' on Sunday. A special thank you to those who attended, Fr Kieran and the PTFA for
making this happen.

We are always reviewing things at school and your feedback regarding this morning will
support our team in improving our welcome next academic year.

Questionnaire outcomes:

82% of those who responded were able to attend the Mass. 100% of those in attendance
said that it was an enjoyable experience.
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Parental comments:

We could meet orher family reception kids

Spending time with the parish

Was nice to see everyone together at mass and get to know each other
Choir

Meeting the other parents and children in an informal setting

Got to know the parish more, meet the new children and parents

A family moment. A time for food and cakes.



